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Thank you to everyone who was in attendance for conferences. Two short weeks piled up
together. | will not put out a newsletter next week, enjoy your family and don’t worry about trying
to read anything from me. A lot of success continuing to walk through our hallways. Middle
school robotics is having a lot of success in their league. Mrs. Wood highlighted her French
award winners during conferences. It is great to see all kinds of achievements in this school. |
continue to see great participation in everything we have to offer. Enjoy this weekend and the
long break with your family!

From Administrators: Please complete this google form giving us constructive
feedback. Thank you for your time.
From the Office- Dates to Remember

o Tuesday November 22- 8th Grade Field Trip to Henry Ford Museum

o Wednesday November 23- 1/2 day- Dismissal at 11:30am; ThanksLIVING

o Thursday November 24 & Friday November 25- NO SCHOOL,; Thanksgiving

Vacation

o Sunday November 27-Wednesday November 30- Kairos Retreat

o Thursday December 1- Grades 6, 7, 8 Band Concert- 7pm

o Friday December 2- First Friday Mass
Juniors-Seniors: Are you considering a Dual Enrollment College course for 2nd
semester? 2nd Semester DE information and courses should be applied for before
Christmas Break. Find Information and Links to SAU, JC and Baker College on the
Lumen Christi Academics web page. jacksoncatholicschools.org/dual-enrollment
For students that are admitted to Central Michigan University, CMU is offering 3
credits of online dual enrollment that will earn $750 off of their tuition. To take
advantage of the Spring Forward Extra Credit enroll by Dec. 19. See Ms. Fleming or
your Counselor for more information.
From NHS: On Saturday, January 28th, from 9-11pm, the National Honor Society will
be hosting the 3rd Annual Oscar Celebration for our Juniors and Seniors. This year,
the event dress code will be FORMAL. As you begin to think about what to wear,
please use the google doc linked below to see exactly what this dress code entails
before making any purchases.

o https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Ru7mE7hb17Wol8iAZfOMIi7vENctXu6

sMppB2aD9DA8/edit

From Students for Life: The March for Life is coming up in January and we have
limited spots! We will leave the evening of Jan. 19 and return the morning of Jan. 22.
We are gathering interest and will be collecting the first deposit before Christmas
break. The March for Life is open to all high school students! If your student is
interested, please see Ms. Fluegemann to get on the list! sfluegemann@myjacs.org
From JCS: Registration fee schedule for the 2023/2024 Academic Year:

o November 9th — November 27th: $50

o November 28th — January 8th: $75

o January 9th — March 1st: $100
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o Starting March 2nd: $150
e 8th grade shoutout: Mrs.McCollum's amazing 8th graders organized a collection of
toys for Operation Christmas Child. With the help of Mrs. O'Neal's classes and some
of Profe Villegas', we filled over 20 shoeboxes with gifts for needy children around the
world! What generous students we have!

Please reach out to me with any questions.

Go Titans!

Ben Learned
Principal Lumen Christi Catholic School
blearned@myjacs.org

(517)787-1227



